
 

 

                          Dated: - 16th August 2023 

 

To,  

1. Presidents & Hony. Secretary, 

All the Affiliated Units, 

Basketball Federation of India. 

 

2. Mr Anil Khandelwal & Associates 

A-12, 2nd Floor,  

Lajpat Nagar-II, New Delhi-110024 

 

Subject: - Appointment of the Auditor for the Basketball Federation of India 

2023-2024. 

Dear Sir,  

With reference to the Annual General Meeting (AGM) of the Basketball Federation of India 

(BFI) held on 5th August 2023 at Taj Fisherman’s Cove, Chennai wherein the House authorized 

the undersigned for appointing the Auditor for the Basketball Federation of India to the year 

2023-24. 

 

We are pleased to inform you that we have appointed Mr. Anil Khandelwal & Associates, 

as our auditor for the Basketball Federation of India for the year 2023-24. Mr. Anil Khandelwal & 

Associates is a reputed firm with extensive experience in the auditing of sports organizations 

deep understanding of the financial reporting requirements of sports organizations. We are 

happy to have them as a part of our BFI family. 

 

Thanking You 

                                      

Treasurer BFI                                                                                            President, BFI                            

         


